Beach Committee Meeting 7/12/23	
Start: 7:04 pm
End: 8:05 pm
Prepared by: Steve Koenigsberg
Attendance: Chris Kleinwaks, Glen Katz, Michelle Kaczmarek, Alyssa Guariglia, Michelle Cromwell, Charlie Bogusat, Pat Degnan, Steve Koenigsberg
Discussion:
General review of season so far – Guards are doing a great job and facilities are looking great.
Lifeguard Appreciation is being planned, more details to follow and will be posted on FB
Lifeguard In-Service Training is scheduled in coming weeks – 2 sessions
Lifeguard Competition is being hosted at WML this year – registration site is setup and Chris and Alyssa working on details. The Competition will be on August 7th at 6pm at Beach 1.
New Megaphones being purchased for beaches – cost under $200
CPR Training Bag Valve Mask  - set of 8 to be purchased – cost under $200
First review of Beach Budget for 2024
Discussed ideas for facilities for next year
	Water Bottle Filling Stations at Beach 1 / A Field / Drum Pool
	Lifeguard shade/rain structure to be built at Drum Pool and possibly Beach 1 by main gates
No motions this month
Approved by: Glen Katz-OIC
